
 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear new homeowner, 

 
As an update with regard to the “Stay at Home” directive from the governor’s 
office, we would like our customers to know that our industry falls within the 
“Essential Services” guidelines. We are taking a common sense approach with 
sanitary measures, in order to be able to help you with your window coverings as 
well as keeping contact to a minimum. We understand that moving into a new 
home brings up an immediate issue of privacy. We are here to help out, now or at 
a later time. We are happy to work with you at the time you feel most 
comfortable with the process. 
 
Don’t hesitate to call us with questions or if there is anything we can do to help 
out. 
 
Thanks, 
 

 
 
Frank Arroues 
Blind Appeal, Inc 
CEO 
(208)941-3732 
frank@blindappeal.com 
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